
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

Staying Safe Online 

St Osmund’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter 
Love for God ~ Love for Each Other ~ Love for Learning 

Exeter Street, Salisbury, Wiltshire, SP1 2SG ~ schoolcomms@sops.canacp.org ~ 01722 322 632 ~ Week 3.2 ~ 15th January 2021 

School Website 

Check out the school website which has 
recently had a complete overhaul!  We have 
an exciting, new, fresh design and on there 
you will find a wealth of information about 
curriculum, learning, classes, our school, 
policies, as well as archived newsletters.  We 
also have a worshipping at home page for 
families wishing to spend time in faithful 
prayer together.  See ‘Our learning—
'Religious Education—Worshipping at Home.  
https://www.st-osmunds.wilts.sch.uk/our-
learning/re-3/worshipping-at-home  
 
 
 
 
 

School Virtual Family Quiz  
The school will be hosting a virtual family quiz on Friday 

29th January 2021 starting at 5.45pm.  

This is a fantastic opportunity for us all to join one 

another and have some family fun!  

Mr. Sanderson is busily writing the quiz rounds and will be 

our host for the evening!  A link for the event will be 

posted in each Google Classroom nearer the time!  

 
 

 

Golden Book Awards 
 Rec :  Olivia and Ruby                                                                       

Year 1: Oliver and Freya 

Year 2: Jake and Mateus 

Year 3: Rosalia and Borys 

Year 4: Riley and Louisa 

Year 5: Darcy and Oscar                                                                     

Year 6: Ronnie-May and Ines 

 

I would like to start this week’s newsletter 

by saying a huge thank you to all of you 
for supporting your child’s online learning at 
home.  We are regularly seeing over 88% of 
children engaging with their teachers lesson 
by lesson on Google Classroom! 
 
Obviously, as children are spending much 
more time online, there is a need to remind 
our pupils about online safety, including 
social media.  To the right, here, I have 
included a graphic explaining the age 
restrictions for social media platforms.  
Please also see https://www.net-
aware.org.uk/ which is a fab resource for 
parents to find out more about safety on the 
net, and gaming.   

 
Please remember that if you are having any difficulties 
with accessing Google Classroom, email 
ithelp@sops.canacp.org  

Getting Nippy 

For those children in school, please ensure 
you have a coat, named, as it is getting cold.  
Please also remember that your child may 
bring in their own hand sanitiser if they wish, 
as well as lip balm for the colder weather, as 
long as they keep in their own personal 
possession and never share it. 
 
 
 

Face Masks 
May we politely remind you that you must wear a face 
mask/covering when dropping off and picking up.  Please 
remember the Hands, Face, Space message. 
 

https://www.st-osmunds.wilts.sch.uk/our-learning/re-3/worshipping-at-home
https://www.st-osmunds.wilts.sch.uk/our-learning/re-3/worshipping-at-home
https://www.net-aware.org.uk/
https://www.net-aware.org.uk/
mailto:ithelp@sops.canacp.org


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Dates for your diary… 

 
12/02/21 ~ School Closes end of Term 3 

 

 

 

 

 
Mr R Sanderson 
Headteacher 

www.twitter.com  

@St_OsmundsCP 

 

St Osmund’s Catholic Primary School 
Love for God ~ Love for Each Other ~ Love for Learning 

We pray for all who are suffering and bereaved. 

At this time of sorrow, incomprehension and tragedy, 

we stand together. 

In this crisis, we pray for God’s mercy and healing for 

the sick 

and for health and strength for all who care for them. 

Amen. 

 

http://www.twitter.com/

